
Supervision Reports for Graduate Students 
 
There is a formal requirement for supervisors of graduate students to report on progress (normally 
on a termly basis);  the expectation is that this will be done through the University's online Graduate 
Supervision Reporting System (CGSRS).  
 
Did you know that you can view your supervision reports online via your CamSIS self-service pages? 


